
From: >  
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 11:03 AM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Public Records Act request 1/28/21 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Mrs. Clark,  
 
I just want to clarify that request was not for all such documents from VT, but any such documents that 
the AG office was a party to, or the custodian of. Similar requests have been filed with various VT 
agencies and departments.  
 
Best Regards,  

 
 

  
Marquette University Law School  

  
 

 




